
NORTHSIDE COIN CLUB NEWSLETTER 
April 2010 Issue 

The monthly Northside Coin Club meeting will be held on Thursday April 1st, 2010 at 7 
PM (doors open at 6:30) at the Cimarron Village Community Building in Broomfield, see 
our web site www.northsidecoinclub.org for directions. The program for this month has 
not been determined as this newsletter goes to press.  

SNACKS – No one has volunteered to bring snacks in April. 

COIN of the MONTH – Kennedy Half dollar. (A nice, no problems, coin that you, as a 
collector, would like to have, would be appreciated).   
[The “Coin of the Month” works as follows. Bring one coin, of the type described as the 
featured coin of the month, preferably in a 2x2 or flip. If you bring a coin, you will get a 
ticket in the drawing and your coin goes into the pot. We then draw one ticket and the 
winner gets the entire pot of coins that were featured. 

SHOW and TELL – bring some interesting item from your collection that you would 
like to show the members and give a quick (1 minute) talk on. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

DUES are OVERDUE! 

Your dues for 2010 are way past due. Dues are $12 for Adult members and $1 for Junior 
members. You can bring your check (made out to “Northside Coin Club”) or cash to the 
April meeting or mail your check to NSCC   PO Box 1837   Broomfield, CO  80038-
1837. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Last month's meeting was held on March 4th.  We had 26 members signed in on the 
attendance sheet, along with two guests. One of the guests was Eve Barber, wife of 
member John who drove all the way from Houston, to hear the program given by Chris 
Marchase. The other guest was Ryan, a friend of member Walker Richard. Please 
remember to sign in when you arrive and put your chip in the can for the door prize 
drawing. 

MINUTES – President Dave F., called the meeting to order at 7:03 pm.   
Dave reviewed the upcoming coin shows for March. 
Dave reminded members of the Coin of the Month, the Raffle item, and the evenings 
Coin Quiz.  
A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes of the last meeting.  
Michael T. gave the Treasurers report and stated we have $1297.75 in the club account. A 
motion was made and seconded to approve the Treasurers report. (Remember that any 
adult member may see the complete Treasurer’s report by simply requesting to view it at 
the meeting.)    



Old Business  
No Old Business 

New Business 
Dave F. discussed the possible trip to the ANA. He indicated that we would need 
someone to head up the project. If no one comes forward the trip would probably not 
happen. 
Steve L. discussed the problem of getting current issues of coins from the US Mint at a 
reasonable cost. He was looking to create a group of people that all wanted the coins and 
would allow more cost effective purchase to be made. The coins would then distributed 
among the group. 
Dave F. discussed the issue of finding a larger meeting space and asked for help the 
members. If anyone knows of a possible location, let Dave or someone on the Board 
know. 
Don K. asked for help on information on 1964-D Type C reverse quarters. 

SHOW & TELL 
There was no Show & Tell for March. 
 
COIN QUIZ 
The Coin Quiz, on Winged Liberty (Mercury) dimes, was won by John Barber. 
 
PROGRAM – NSCC member Chris Marchase gave a presentation on the private 
coinage of Joseph Lesher and the Referendum Silver Souvenir Medal Dollars he minted.  
He started with a history of Joseph Lesher and how he came to live in Cripple Creek 
mining district of Colorado. He then went through a discussion of how each of the 6 
types and 12 varieties of the dollars came to be minted. He had excellent photos of each 
example of the dollars he described, many from his own collection.  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The “Coin of the Month”. Mercury dimes were the Coin of the Month. Neil R. won a pot 
of 4 coins. 
Door prizes and Raffle winners were; 
The Door prize: A 1985 Mint set was won by Kent J. 
A second Door prize: A 1986 Mint set was won by Gary B. 
The Raffle prize: A 1988 SAE (Silver American Eagle) was won by Wayne W. 
An Auction was held following the meeting. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

If you would like to bring snacks, just sign up on the attendance sheet for the month you 
would like to bring them. 

No one has signed up yet to bring snacks for the May 2010 meeting, or any other future 
meetings. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 



Upcoming Coin Shows 
 
April 3rd                 Aurora Coin Show 
                               Crowne Plaza – John Q. Hammons Convention Center 
                               I-70 & Chambers 
                               15500 East 40th Ave. 
                               Aurora, CO 
                               9am to 5pm 
                               Contact Theo Gould (303) 364-1572 for more information 
                               or go to www.Tozan.com 
 
April 17th                D&F Coin Show 
                                Jefferson County Fairgrounds (Exhibit Hall) 
                                15200 West 6th Ave. 
                                Golden, CO 
                                9:00am to 5:00pm 
                                Contact David Fox (303) 290-6138 
                                or go to www.d-fcoins.com 
 
April 30th  -             6th Annual Western Slope Coin Show 
May 1st                    Lincoln Park Auditorium (Barn) 
                                12th St. & North Ave. 
                                Grand Junction, CO 
                                10:00am to 6:00pm Fri.  10:00am to 5:00pm Sat. 
                                Contact John Martin (970) 242-3716 
 
 

Northside Coin Club Officers and Directors for 2010 
President Dave F. 

Vice President Stuart R. * 
Secretary Mark H. 
Treasurer Michael T. * 

Director #1 Wayne W. * 
Director #2 Steve L 
Director #3 Dave Wi. * 

* Indicates that this persons’ term expires at the end of 2010. 
 

Secretary’s Editorial Page 
(Views here are mine and may not reflect the views of the NSCC or its other officers) 
 
No editorial this month. 
 
If you would like to submit an article to be used in the Secretary's Editorial Page, just 
email it to me at secretary@northsidecoinclub.org . 


